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Notice of Public Hearing  

 
The Lavaca-Navidad River Authority (LNRA), on behalf of the Lavaca Regional Water Planning Group (LRWPG) for 

the Senate Bill 1 Regional Water Planning Program, is providing notice that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, 

May 15, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. to accept public comment on the 2026 Initially Prepared Plan (IPP) for the Lavaca Regional 

Water Planning area.  The hearing will be held at Lavaca-Navidad River Authority Office, Building C, located at 4631 

FM 3131, approximately 7 miles southeast of Edna, Jackson County, Texas. 

 

The Lavaca Regional Water Planning Group was established to develop a regional water plan for the Lavaca Regional 

Water Planning Area (TWDB Region “P”), which includes Jackson County, Lavaca County, and a portion of Wharton 

County.  A record of the hearing will be kept, and comments will be responded to in considering the final plan.   

 

Copies of the Initially Prepared Plan (IPP) are available for review at the following Public Libraries and County 

Clerk’s Offices:    

 

Jackson County Library   Wharton County Library - El Campo Branch 

411 N. Wells Street    200 W. Church Street 

Edna, TX  77947   El Campo, TX  77437 

 

Hallettsville Library   Wharton County Library – Louise Branch 

705 E. 4th Street    803 3rd Street, P. O. Box 36 

Hallettsville, TX  77964   Louise, TX  77455 

 

Shiner Public Library   Carl & Mary Welhausen Library 

115 E. Wolters At 2nd Street  810 Front Street  

Shiner, TX  77984   Yoakum, TX  77995 

 

Jackson County Clerk’s Office  Wharton County Clerk’s Office 

Katherine R. Brooks, County Clerk         Barbara Svatek, County Clerk 

115 W. Main Street, Room 101   309 E. Milam Street  

Edna, TX  77957   Wharton, TX  77488 

 

Lavaca County Clerk’s Office   

Elizabeth A. Kouba, County Clerk   

412 N. Texana Street  

Hallettsville, TX  77964 

 

The IPP is also available for review on the LNRA website at www.lnra.org and at the LNRA office at 4631 FM 3131, 

Edna, Texas 77957. 

 

Questions about the arrangements for the hearing can be directed to Karen Gregory at (361) 782-5229 or 

kgregory@lnra.org.   Questions about the content of the IPP can be directed to Patrick Brzozowski, Secretary, Lavaca 

Regional Water Planning Group, P.O. Box 429, Edna, Texas 77957, (361)782-5229 or pbrzozowski@lnra.org. 

 

The Lavaca Regional Water Planning Group will be accepting written and oral comments at the public hearing. 

Written comments mailed to the Lavaca Regional Water Planning Group must be received no later than July 15, 2025 

at 5:00 p.m. Written comments can be mailed to the LNRA office address listed above. All comments received will be 

included in the written summary of comments from the public hearing and will be brought to the attention of the 

Lavaca Regional Water Planning Group for consideration at a regular meeting of the Group prior to adopting the final 

Regional Water Plan.” 
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